
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
HUD Programs FY 2023-24 

REVIEW AND COMMENT PERIOD FOR  
DALLAS PROGRAM PERFORMANCE WITH  

U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT (HUD) 
FORMULA GRANT FUNDS 

DURING THE FISCAL YEAR ENDED SEPTEMBER 30, 2024 

On December 5, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. a hybrid public hearing will be held at Dallas City Hall, 1500 
Marilla Street, Council Briefing Room, 6ES, and by video conference to receive comments on the 
performance of the following HUD Programs for the year which ended September 30, 2024 (FY 2023-
24): Community Development Block Grant, HOME Investment Partnerships Program, Emergency 
Solutions Grant, and Housing Opportunities for Persons with AIDS. 

Participants can access the meeting in person, or by visiting the following link: https://bit.ly/3YV7SHH 
and enter the password UFbNcgvt559 (83262488 when dialing from a phone or video system) or join 
the event by calling (469) 210-7159 and enter the access code: 2496 836 2402. Please contact 
Budget & Management Services - Grants Administration Division no later than thirty (30) minutes in 
advance of the meeting to either submit public comments or to register as a speaker, by calling (214) 
671-9401 or emailing jerry.cryaton@dallas.gov

Beginning November 18, 2024, a copy of the Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation 
Report (CAPER) for each grant is available for review on the City of Dallas website 
https://bit.ly/commdevelopment. A copy of the report will be available at all City of Dallas library 
branches, and a copy of the report is also available at the City of Dallas Budget and Management 
Services - Grants Administration Division, Dallas City Hall, 1500 Marilla St., Room 4FS, for review by 
appoint only.  

Residents in the Dallas Metropolitan area may submit written comments regarding the performance 
reports by email to ofscommunitydevelopment@dallas.gov or deliver to Budget and Management 
Services - Grant Administration Division, Dallas City Hall, 1500 Marilla St., Room 4FS, Dallas, Texas 
75201 on or before 5:30 p.m. on December 5, 2024.  

The City of Dallas will make “Reasonable Accommodations” to programs and/or other related 
activities to ensure any and all residents have access to services and resources to ensure an 
equitable and inclusive meeting. Anyone requiring auxiliary aid, service, and/or translation to fully 
participate in the meeting should notify the Budget & Management Services (BMS) Department by 
calling (214) 670-4557 or TTY 1-800-735-2989, forty-eight (48) hours prior to the scheduled hearing.  
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